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Morna Heights School PSSC Meeting
Tuesday, September 24, 2019

7:00 p.m.

Welcome — Gail welcomed everyone to the meeting and called to order at 7:00 pm.

Attending PSSC members — Gail Crilley (Principal), Jeff Prosser (Teacher Representative), Kristen
Murphy (DEC Representative), Lisa Carter, Katie Harding, Eugene Harding, Steve Edgar, Erin Smith,
Becky Daigle, Leslie McKinley.

Principals Report

> PSSC Elections — Elections were held with the following results: Chair — Lisa Carter, Vice Chair —
Katie Harding and Secretary — Leslie McKinley. Discussion on whether we need a Vice Chair and if
Home and School Vice President and PSSC Vice Chair is a conflict, it was decided it is not.

>701 Training — Members were advised to take this training asap and were sent prior to the meeting.
This training is to be taken every year.

>PSSC Budget - Budget remains the same as last year - $500. The majority of the budget is used to
purchase paper for the school. Please note there are budgetary restraints for this year.

>Grant Updates (Wellness, Breakfast for Learning etc.) — Received money from new grant ($500) as
well as nutrition grant and PC ($1700) to be used for the breakfast program. Breakfast is offered 5
days a week with Grab and go on Mondays at 10:30 after fluoride.

PSSC District Evening — An information session for all PSSC members to be held at District office in
Millidgeville, October 1. Gail presented an overview and slide show. Katie and Eugene Harding

attending so far.

Meeting Dates — It was decided that Meetings will take place on the 4" Tuesday of every month. We
wanted to leave Wednesdays open as that is the night of the DEC Meetings.

Review of SIP — Completed. Items in Red done. All staff trained in First Aid. Members asked to review
the SIP.

PBIS Update - To be rescheduled and talked about at next meeting. A lot of work has been done with
code of conduct, positive language, Morna acronym and Playground upgrades.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. Next Meeting Tuesday, October 22 at 7 pm.



